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Dear Chess Coordinator/Principal,

Please find enclosed an entry form for the Somerville House High Schools Chess Teams Autumn Invitational 2015.  It will be held on one Friday night only: May 1, starting at 6.00pm.  All players must register by 5.30pm, or they will not be included in the first round.

This competition will not be played in our usual room at Somerville House.  Instead of VPAC, all rounds will be played in the Honour Room, on Level 7 of the Foundation Building, at Somerville House, South Brisbane.

Included with the entry form is a detailed map of the new venue.  Please note that there is parking available in the school grounds under the Foundation Building, which is the preferred place to park.  There is also parking under VPAC, but the  Foundation Building is only accessible from VPAC via Graham Street.  Parking is also available (as usual) on Graham Street, and in the Mater Hospital car park.

Last year over 200 high school students participated in this competition. We hope that this competition will be as well (and as enthusiastically) attended. 

Chess gives all high school students the opportunity to participate in a sport which promotes intellectual development.  Chess is a part of the school curriculum in more than 25 countries throughout the world and is rapidly growing in popularity in Australia. It is one of the few activities which provides a forum where boys and girls can compete equally without the constraints of physical difference.

The tournament is divided into four divisions, which cater for all levels of play from beginners through to more advanced players.  We encourage all schools to enter as many teams as they wish, and in particular, encourage beginners to enter the “Novice” division.  Players who have a Qld Junior rating should enter “C” Grade - please feel free to discuss this with Patrick Byrom or Connie Pizzato.

We hope that you will try to make every effort to enter by the due date.  Several teams travel to our competition from the Gold Coast and early entries will enable the event to start on time, allowing teams from outside Brisbane to catch public transport home.

Please contact the phone numbers listed below if you have any concerns about the competition.

A canteen will operate on the day with a sausage sizzle commencing at 5.00pm.  No food or drink is allowed in the Foundation Building.

It is important that there is sufficient supervision of students by either teachers or parents, as at a previous tournament three students were caught in the lift (which cost the school several hundred dollars).  Please advise all your students that the use of the lift is prohibited.

We look forward to your participation.  Please try to email your entry, if possible.

Yours sincerely,

Connie Pizzato






Patrick Byrom

Director of Chess





South Brisbane Junior Chess Club

Phone: 3248 9200 





Phone: (07) 3371 5870

Mobile: 0409 794 745





Email:  byronpa@hotmail.com
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